
SUPPORT H.C.R. 16 

Recognize Rescued Shelter Dogs as Oregon’s State Dog 

 

 

 

 

Dogs are man’s best friend, providing many benefits to their families such as love, loyalty and an 

improved sense of well-being.  Yet many people are surprised to learn that nationwide, millions of 

healthy, adoptable dogs are euthanized in shelters annually due to a lack of critical resources and 

public awareness. 

The number of euthanized dogs could be reduced dramatically if more people adopted pets instead 

of buying them. When families choose to adopt, they save a loving animal by making them part of 

their family and open up shelter space for another animal who might desperately need it. If more 

families looking for a pet dog this year would adopt their new furry friend from a shelter, we could 

put an end to this tragedy. 

Animal shelters and rescue groups are brimming with happy, healthy dogs of every breed, shape, 

size, age, and color, just waiting for someone to take them home. With the help of legislation like 

H.C.R. 16, we can spread the word about the benefits of adoption and work to end the senseless 

euthanasia of homeless dogs nationwide. 

Shelter dogs make great pets. Please pass this legislation to emphasize the importance of 

animal adoption with the support of state and national animal sheltering leaders.   
 

 


